September 2, 1988
JF0988-01

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Doourent Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302

Operating License DPP-72
Inspection Report 88-15

Dear Sir:

Attached is Florida Power on's (FFC) response to the
Exercise Weakiesses identified in I spection Report 88-15,

Should there be any questions, please contact this office.

Yours vexry truly,

!
\

Rolf C. Widell
Director, Nuclear Operations Site Support
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¥c: Regional Administrator, Region II
Senior Resident Inspector

BRA"RR02% 388333,

Post Oftice Box 219 « Crystal River, Florida 32629 « Telophone S04 795 3802
A Fionas Progress Compan,



1F] 88-15-01

Technical Support Center (TSC) failed to demonstrate understanding of Emergency

Action levels (FAls) and proficiency in recognizing and classifying emergency
corditions.

This weakness ocowrred because the significance of the dose levels was
overlooked by the Control Room operators who performed the initial dose
assessmant calculations and subsequently by the TSC Dose Assessment Team., The
associated dose assessment results were not turmed over to the Emergency
Coordinator in the TSC.

Florida Power Corporation's (FFC) Training Department will review the
deficiency and stress the understanding of all Emergency Action levels during
anmual Emergency Coordinator (BC) training., In addition, the need to inform

the Emergency Coordinator immediately if the projected doses exceed the
projected EAL limits will be emphasized during remedial dose assessment
training scheduled to be completed by October 31, 1988,

IFl 88-15~ )

Dose assessment data not available on a timely basis.
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radiclogical and meterclogical data from the Control Room and then providing
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Operations Facility (EOF) via telephonic communication. Inexperience with the
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